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The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Baker Technology Limited (the “Company” and 
together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) wishes to issue a profit guidance regarding the 
Group’s unaudited consolidated financial results for the 6 months ending 30 June 2025 
(“1H2025”), following a preliminary review of the draft unaudited management results to date. 
 
Based on the preliminary figures, the Board wishes to advise that the Group expects to report 
a net loss after tax for 1H2025 as compared to the net profit after tax for corresponding period 
in 2024.  
 
The expected net loss after tax for 1H2025 is principally attributable to lower revenue and 
foreign exchange losses arising from the weakening of US Dollar against SG Dollar. 
 
Details of the Group’s financial performance will be disclosed when the Company announces 
its financial results 1H2025, which is scheduled to be released on or before 14 August 2025. 
 
Shareholders and investors are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the shares of the 
Company. In the event of any doubt, they should consult their stockbrokers, bankers, 
solicitors, accountants or other professional advisors. 
 

 

By Order of the Board 

Lim Mee Fun 

Company Secretary 

16 June 2025 

 


